
Nettle Creek School Corporation
Vacancy Notice:

Speech Language Pathologist

Nettle Creek School Corporation Superintendent, Dr. Kyle G. Barrentine, has announced a
vacancy notice for a Speech Language Pathologist. This is a full time position beginning with the
2021-22 school year.

Preferred Qualifications:
● CCC Licensure in the state of Indiana
● Experience working with special needs children in a school setting
● Strong work ethic, willingness to learn and grow, collaborative, people person.
● Experience working with elementary students and with colleagues at all levels.

Salary:
● Teacher will be paid based on the NCSC Teachers’ contract.

Application Process:
● Send an email to Dr. Barrentine (kbarrentine@nettlecreek.k12.in.us) and Mrs. Hokey

thokey@nettlecreek.k12.in.us)  to express interest in this position.
● Please complete the online certified teacher application located here.

Timeline:
● Vacancy posted on Wednesday, April 28, 2021.
● Vacancy notice emailed to all teachers in the Nettle Creek Schools on April 28, 2021.
● Successful candidate will begin Tuesday, August 3, 2021.
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